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As a property owner in Bruce County near Tobermory , I strongly oppose the Bruce Nuclear Site Deep Geologic Repository Project
for Low and Intermediate Level Radioactive Waste project. This kind of project must not happen on the shores of the Great Lakes.
This project endangers our drinking water now and for all future generations. The interests of 40 million people in the great lakes
basin outweigh the self-serving interest of Bruce Nuclear Power and the avarice of the local communities.

Robert Guthrie
<personal information removed>

Rob Guthrie
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